
OFFICE OF 1HE COMMISSIONER 

UNITED STATES SECTION 

INTERNATIONAL BOUNDARY AND WATER COMMISSION 
UNITED STATES AND MEXICO 

March 19, 2024 

Mr. Bobby Janecka 
Commissioner 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
P.O. Box 13087 
Austin, Texas 78711-3087 

Dear Commissioner Janecka: 

I am pleased to inform you that CONAGUA has provided the attached Rio Grande Basin annual 
operating plan for the 2023 - 2024 agricultural year in accordance with Paragraph 5 of Minute 
325. Please note that information for Irrigation Districts 103 (Rio Florido) and 090 (Bajo Rio
Conchos) is still pending since they have not yet been approved. CONAGUA will notify us once
the data for Irrigation Districts 103 and 090 become available.

As you are aware, Paragraph 5 of Minute 325 also stipulates that the U.S. Section will provide 
Texas Water Operating Procedures to the Mexican Section of the Commission. Technical 
personnel from the United States Section will reach out to TCEQ to follow up on providing this 
information. 

If you require any further information on the attached report, please feel free to reach out to me. 

Sincerely 

MARIAELENA 

GINER 

Digitally signed by MARIAELENA 
GINER 
Date: 2024.03.14 17:55:49 -06'00' 

Dr. Maria Elena Giner, P.E. 
Commissioner 
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